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Information Technology acceptable use agreement – children 

  

  

Whilst our school promotes the use of technology, and understands the positive effects it can have 

on enhancing pupils’ learning and community engagement, we must also ensure that they are able to 

use technology safely, in accordance with the PSED policy and the Computing Policy.   

 

We achieve this through our teaching in the classroom, as part of our assembly timetable and during 

internet safety days.   Our website signposts parents to useful resources that can support them in 

keeping their children safe online when using technology at home. 

  

With support from our staff and their parents our children agree to: 

 

 


